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    Sharing the gospel with Colorado Springs Police     

 Officers at a lunch we provided for them.  

Dear Friend, 
  
We held our first lunch for police in Colorado Springs on 
September 5th. It was a blessing to see 26 police officers 
come on duty during their lunch break. The chief and deputy 
chief were also there. 
 
I presented the gospel and ministered to these officers. I 
sensed God’s presence and power as I lifted Jesus up in 
their midst. God has given me a deep love and compassion 
for law enforcement officers and I was grateful to be able to 
present the gospel to them again.  
 
It was a blessing to have Marlene, Rob McIntire, Bruce & 
Becky Riehl and Steve & Tami Dalbey helping us with this 
outreach. Steve and I worked together at Los Angeles 
County Sheriff’s Department. We have been friends with 
them since 1983 and they have been part of our ministry 
outreaches in Latin America. They just moved to Monument, 
CO from California and will be working on our staff.  
 
We are so blessed to have a great staff working with us in 
this ministry. We have been encouraged by their love for law 
enforcement officers and their families.  
 
We have ministered to hundreds of officers here in the USA 
since 2013. Pray that many will come to Christ and be 
strengthened in their faith. Pray for our upcoming 
outreaches in Latin America. Thank you for your prayers. 
 
     Randy Green 
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     Pray for our 4 monthly outreaches to law enforcement officers 

in Colorado. Many of the officers who are coming are not believers.  

 

     Pray that the seed that is being sown will fall on good soil and 

produce fruit that will remain.  

 

      As we expand our ministry to other law enforcement agencies 

in Colorado and other states pray that God will open the doors to 

minister to more officers. 

 

      Pray for that God will continue to open doors in other     

countries. We are planning outreaches in Mexico, Belize,  and       

El Salvador.  

             Steve & Tami Dalbey 

                           Randy & Marlene Green 


